
 
Term One 

17th March, 2023 Message from Marcelle 
I can’t believe we are heading towards the end of Term 1! 

What a busy term it has been. 

Next Tuesday we are very excited to be heading off to the 

Traffic School Excursion in 

Kew. We will be leaving 

school at 12.15pm and re-

turning approximately 

3.30pm. Please ensure 

your child is wearing 

school uniform and brings 

a water bottle, hat and 

snack. We will be having 

an early lunch before we leave. A huge thank you to       

Svetlana and Jodie for all their hard work organizing this 

excursion. We are looking forward to a wonderful after-

noon of learning and fun. 

 

Bush School has continued to be a highlight for the stu-

dents. Over the last couple of weeks they have had a won-

derful time with Adam and Mel participating in so many fun 

learning activities such as cooking classes, exploring our 

school environment and learning how to whittle. Bush 

School will continue to be on Wednesday afternoon until 

the end of this term.  

Important Dates 

for    Term 1 

15th March  - 24th NAPLAN 

 

21st March - Traffic School - 
whole school excursion  

 

28th March—AFL Incursion 

 

4th April—AFL Incursion 

 

6th April - Last day of Term 1 - 
2.30 dismissal  

 

Dates to  

Remember  
Term 1 - Monday 30 January 

2023 - Thursday 6 April 
2023 

Term 2 -  Monday 24 April 2023 
- Friday 23 June 2023 

Term 3 - Monday 10 July 2023 - 
Friday 15 September 2023 

Term 4 - Monday 2 October 
2023 - Wednesday  

20 December 2023 



Bush School Photos 

 

 

 

 
 

The Inquiry focus this term has been ‘Underground’. Students in Quip Quip 
and Bunjil have been exploring how plants grow, designing worm and ant 
farms as well as exploring fossils and rocks. On Monday we will have a visit 
from an         Archaeologist who will share her knowledge on archaeology in 
Australia. Students will then continue researching an area of their interest 
around the Inquiry topic and then sharing their knowledge with a museum 
style presentation in the last week of school.  

 

 

Showing our school values of Respect, Sharing, Car-
ing, Persistence, Inquisitiveness and Honesty has con-
tinued to be a focus with students working together 
to create a CHIRPS tree. Students are filling this tree 
with leaves that relate to each value. Every leaf added 
is for the whole school. In the last week of the term, 
we will be celebrating filling the tree with some spe-
cial activities organized with the help of our school 
leaders. 

Have a wonderful weekend!  





 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 




